
Dear Praying Friends, 

My daughter, Artiss helped us with this prayer letter.  Seeing missions from the eyes of my child was 
exciting to me, and I believe it can be a blessing to you as well. 
  
My Mom and Dad, and Allen and I were in Washington for half of July. I loved Washington! It really 
is a beautiful state. Our family took one day each week to do some exploring. One day we went up 
Mount Rainer. Wow! I never knew volcanoes could be so lovely. (I was kinda nervous about going 
there at first…it is a volcano.) There is a really big waterfall there that is fed by the melting snow. As 
the water falls, the wind blows it back up. It’s like it is raining sideways!  

What has really stayed in my mind since coming home though is the people. Washington has so 
many people that don’t know Jesus. I feel really sad for those people. One person that I remember 
the most is Ella. She is really nice! My mom and I met her and her family at the dog park. She and I 
had a lot of fun playing together. But Ella is not saved; her family isn’t saved. My mom was able to 

share the whole gospel with them and give them one of our family tracts. Ella is like so many other people in Washington! Our family was 
able to give tracts to hundreds of people, and share the plan of salvation with 26 others. Pray for these people; They need Jesus! 
  
God really worked on my heart while I was there. I believe that God wants me to be a missionary to Washington too! Before, I kinda 
thought that it was just my parent’s job; but now that I’ve been there and seen it, I know it’s my job too. I promised God that I would do 
what ever He wants me to do with my life! Right now, I know He wants me telling people that Jesus loves them.  

After Washington, our family drove home and began updating some of our supporting churches about our trip. It was during that time, 
that our family became ill with Covid. That has not been fun! It didn’t make me too sick, but my brother and mom were miserable. (My 
mom is still not back to normal.) I am really thankful that God kept all of us together and out of the hospital. We have so many friends 
that have been really sick; please know that we have prayed for you! I also celebrated my 8th birthday! (Thank You for all the wishes, 
cards, and presents! 

Our Fall Schedule is very full…we are excited to travel, meet new people, and tell them about Washington. I love meeting new people! I 
am actually praying that God would help me meet some signing friends; I’ve been studying ASL and need to be able to practice with 
other people. God has answered that prayer a lot; at least once I month I meet someone who is able to sign with me.  

Thank You for loving our family and praying for us all the time! We love and pray for you too! 
Artiss Brubaker  

We praise the Lord for: 
• Mostly recovered from Covid. 
• A continued increase in our support level. 
• God continuing to fill our schedule with meetings.

We are praying for: 
• A softening of peoples hearts to the Lord’s work 
• Four Missions Conferences in the coming weeks 
• Artiss’ eye surgeries in November.
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